
2015 MI Branson RALLY RECAP 

 

Wilma Jean Alexander reported on the Branson “Celebrate Christmas before Thanksgiving” rally which 

was held November 12-22. 2015. There were 54 coaches in attendance and the rally was full.  We stayed 

at the ABC Campground and were transported by bus to all shows, dinners and other planned activities.  

We attended 14 shows, enjoyed a Historical play at the College of the Ozarks, as well as a gourmet 

buffet served by the students in the Hotel Management program.  The Bass Pro Shop in Springfield, 

Grizzly Tool, the Lambert’s Home of the Throwed Rolls and a stop at Russell Stover’s for ice cream and 

candy followed up with a show in the evening made for a fun day.  Silver Dollar City had millions of 

Christmas lights on display with decorations, singing Christmas Tree and a Christmas Parade.  The 

changes in Branson from our first rally in 1996 until now have been remarkable. The next Branson Rally 

will be May 7-14, 2017 and again we will be camped at the ABC Campgrounds. 
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